

June 17, 2014

City of Lawrence David Corliss City Manager 6 East 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

Re: Parking Spaces – 8th Street and Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Corliss.

Mr. Corliss, please distribute this to the appropriate departments.

We are contacting you on behalf of our client, Lawrence Bank. We would like to inquire about renting two parking spaces on the south side of 8th street, just east of Massachusetts. We would also like to provide a canopy to aid the bank in serving their customers (see attachment). This will require the handicap parking space to be temporarily moved to the east, next to the alley.

We are requesting these parking spaces, due to Lawrence Bank having to relocate their facility from 9th and New Hampshire during the redevelopment of their current location. By moving to the vacant space at 800 Massachusetts, they will be losing drive-thru access for their customers. By being able to rent the two parking spaces and provide a canopy, Lawrence Bank will be able to provide access for their customers similar to what they experience today.

We are proposing a fee of \$192 per year, per parking space.

Please let us know who to discuss this with in detail.

Fal Wemm

Sincerely,

Paul Werner

